
 

 Maths 

In maths, we have been working on our   
addition and subtraction skills.  We will be 
working up to adding and subtracting 4  
digit numbers with exchanging. 

YEAR FOUR 

 

 English 

We have been working on creating a     
diary entry of Boudicca's Revolt in       
English.  We have used role play to      

generate our ideas. 

Topic 

We have loved learning all about how the 
Roman invasion changed Britain and are 

coming to the end of our topic work now, 
looking at Roman Baths and the origin of  

the calendar. Next will be Volcanoes! 

 Homework 
Well done to all those who have been 
completing their spelling and times table 
homework each week.  Hopefully this has 
been a more accessible way of completing 
homework but don’t forget, EdShed and 
TTRockstars can still be used as extra 
practice at home too! 
 
It has been great to see children com-
pleting their year 4 reading challenge of 
reading a variety of genres at home.  The 
children have been  so proud to show 
what they have read (and receive their 
smelly stickers!) 
Keep up the reading year 4! 

Swimming  

The children have been loving their 
Thursday afternoon swimming ses-

sions and we have seen some amaz-
ing progress in the pool already!  

Children will be moved through the 
groups at their own pace when they 

are ready and confident.   

Swimming arrangements for after 
half term will be communicated 

asap. 

 

 

Reading  

Recommendation 

As the weather gets cooler, please 
make sure your child brings in a coat 
every day.  They will be playing outside 
at break/lunch as much as possible, 
even if it is a little drizzly! 


